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Commissioner Mark Williams called to order the 

meeting to discuss the 2022 Weekend for Wildlife. The 

committee members discussed the proposals set forth 

by GNRF Executive Director Lyndy Saparow.  

First, the members of the planning committee discussed 

the theme and design for WFW. The theme is “Good 

Migrations” with a manatee as the logo. 

Next, the committee discussed the event brochures and 

changes that are being made to the agenda. There was 

discussion about the sequence of Friday night’s events. 

Thirdly, the committee discussed the potential trips that 

would be offered at the 2022 event. Rick Lavender 

presented the trip options. Sara Clark asked about a few 

trips that had been offered in the past, and Rick 

explained why they were off the table for this year’s 

event. During this conversation, Rob Leebern discussed 

the possibility of including a program for the children in 

attendance. It was determined that we could provide 

educational materials to those children that attend. 

Finally, the committee discussed our 2022 sponsorship 

campaign and our plan for raising money for the event. 

Chairman Dee Yancey motioned to adjourn the meeting 

and Commissioner Mark Williams seconded. Meeting 

Adjourned. 


